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From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 9:55 AM

To: ‘craig.primis@kirkland.com’; 'allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com’; 'floridawaterteam@foley.com’,
‘georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com'’; 'supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov'; 'michael.gray2@usdoj.gov’,
'lames.dubois@usdoj.gov'

Cc: Mary Clifford; Joshua D. Dunlap
Subject: Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig.
Counsel:

After reviewing the parties’ monthly status reports, the Special Master has determined that it is
unnecessary to hold the previously-scheduled status conference set for tomorrow, Tuesday,
August 11, unless the parties request otherwise. Please reply to this e-mail by 2 p.m. EST to
inform the Special Master whether the parties believe the status conference should be held.

Thank you.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master
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